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Dear Commissioner,
My name is , I live in  and I am the owner of

 IPC’s decision for Bylong Coal Project has made a very
bad impact for Kandos and Rylstone’s economy. Many locals from Kandos and Rylstone have
moved away to find jobs and try to survive, our towns will come to an end very soon. IPC is a
group of people who have too much power to decide significant projects in NSW. I do not think
that they should continue to do what they are doing, all of the projects should be decided by
Department of planning where they know what is the best for our country. IPC clearly wants all
the projects to be rejected and they are doing that by digging problems from the projects. IPC
does not give a fair decision or they have conflict of interest with their decision and I don’t think
that they have done well so far for NSW.
That is my opinion for IPC, I hope that the commission will soon find out their problems and
bring back Bylong coal project for us. Thanks for your time.
Best regards,




